
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCSO to hold bicycle safety operation 

Seminole Co. Fla., (May 2, 2019) - The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office (SCSO) Traffic Safety Unit will be conducting a pedestrian and 
bicycle safety operation on May 9, 2019. The educational and enforcement operation will focus on bicyclists behaviors and 
equipment with the goal of reducing crashes, injuries, and deaths. The operation will take place at the most heavily traveled 
thoroughfares in the county with an emphasis on International Parkway and the S.R. 436 corridor.  

For more information contact: 
Mgr. Kim Cannaday (kcannady@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 
(407) 402-3319 
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